
K-12052-6/6/2017-LH 
Government of India 

Ministry of Agriculture and Farmers Welfare 
Department of Animal Husbandry, Dairying and Fisheries 

To, 

Krishi Bhawan, New Delhi 
Dated.Zfiv April, 2018 

The Regisrtrar, 
Rajasthan University of Veterinary and Animal Science, 
Bikaner, Rajasthan 

Subject: Regarding proposal for permission for admission in the First Year B.V.Sc& AH.in 
the Apollo College of Veterinary Medicine, Jaipur during the academic year 2018- 
19. 

Sir, 

I am directed to refer to this Department's letter No. K-12052-6/6/2017-LH dated 19th September, 
2017 conveying Letter of Permission for admission to the First Year B.V.Sc & A.H. courses in the 
Apollo College of Veterinary Medicine, Jaipur, an affiliated college under RA JUV AS. 

2. In the said letter at para (3), it was mentioned that the admission was for only First Year B.V.Sc & 
A.H. for the year academic year 2017-18 only instead of First and Second year. 

3. The College requested that as per Rule 8(1) of the Veterinary Council of India (Procedure for 
recognition and de-recognition of Veterinary College and Veterinary Qualifications) Rules, 2017, the 
Letter of permission for admission to be issued for first and second year years. The request of the 
College was considered by the Advisory Committee and the Advisory Committee has recommended 
issuing the necessary correction allowing admission for the two years. The recommendation of the 
Advisory Committee has been accepted by the Competent Authority of the Central Government. 
Therefore the para (3) of the said letter may be read as " the Central Government has no objection to 
allow admission for first and second year ... ". However, the other terms and condition in the said letter 
will remain unchanged. This correction may be noted. 

Copy to: 

Yours sincerely, 

~") 
Deputy Commissioner (AH) 

1. Dean, Apollo College of Veterinary Medicine, Jaipur. 
2. Secretary, Veterinary Council of India, A Wing, August Kranti Bhawan, Bikaji Cama Place. 


